
24/5/2010 Notification of CNPI from Harrow Estates by email

Under Conditions 4 and 9 of the Remediation Planning Consent Referenced 
S/2307/06/F we wish to report that we have now received the GCMS testing 
for the additional grid squares K9,L8,L9,H8,H9,I7,I9,J7 and J8 having 
previously reported to you grid squares K14,K15,K16 and J16.

No additional peaks were identified within grid squares H8, I7, J7 and J8. 
Additional peaks have been identified within grid squares, K9, L8, L9, H9 and 
I9. After an initial screen against compounds previously identified on the site, 
there appears to be approximately 14 compounds in total, some of which are 
common to more than one grid square. 

The list has been passed to Atkins our environmental consultant to investigate 
and assess these additional compounds and we will submit their findings as 
soon as is practical and within 28 days of this notification in accordance with 
Condition 9.

Regards

Mark Nicholls
Technical Director

Harrow Estates plc


